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This comes with very best wishes to all the Mill Grove Family on your 120th Anniversary! 
 
The friendship between the `Whites’ and the `Primes’ goes back to Jacob and Clara Prime and 
Herbert and Edith White – three generations. I am too young to remember Herbert White, 
but I knew Victor and Margaret well, particularly with their association with Anstey Chapel. 
  
Mill Grove is a powerful testimony to the absolute trustworthiness and faithfulness of God. 
Over the years, it has adapted and changed according to the different needs of society. 
  
May you continue to know and experience the faithfulness of our wonderful Heavenly Father. 
  
Penny 
 


